Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: HOV Report

————— Original Message-----

From: Barbi Lazarus <freeze-up@rogers.com>

To: Scarpitti, Frank <FScarpitti@markham.ca>

CC: Jones, Jim <jjones@markham.ca>; Heath, Jack <jheath@markham.ca>; Wong, Tony
<TWong@markham.ca>; Landon, Gord <glandon@markham.ca>; Shapero, Erin
<EShapero@markham.ca>; Burke, Valerie <vburke@markham.ca>; Virgilio, Joseph
<jvirgilio@markham.ca>; Moretti, Carolina <CMoretti@markham.ca>; Webster, John
<jwebster@markham.ca>; Horchik, Dan <DHorchik@markham.ca>; Kanapathi, Logan
<LKanapathi@markham.ca>; Chiu, Alex <achiu@markham.ca>

Sent: Tue Apr 17 20:36:29 2007

Subject: HOV Report

Dear Mayor and Council,

It has been brought to my attention that a report was submitted to Council today by the
Region, claiming that at a public consultation in December regarding the widening of
Bayview, there was general consensus and acceptance of the proposal by the public. As a
resident who attended that meeting, I am a witness to the fact that the Region has made an
INCREDIBLY false claim. The extreme overwhelming consensus at that meeting was a REJECTION
of the proposal to widen Bayview, whether or not it is for HOV lanes.

There were many, many comments made at the meeting by residents, and only ONE of the many,
many  residents who spoke, supported the widening. Virtually everyone in attendance, except
one person, spoke out against the widening of Bayview.



